CATHOLIC DIOCESE OF MOSHI PAPA BRIDGE KILEMA PARISH VOCATIONAL TRAINING CENTRE P.O. BOX 3041, MOSHI.



Website: www.papabridgevtc.co.tz Email: papabvtc@gmail.com Mobile: +255 658 000 318

2023

Dear Godfather Parents!

Dear Friends!

I would like to thank you all who volunteer to help the poor youth at PAPA Bridge Kilema VTC. Heartfelt appreciations. As you know most of our students come from very poor families. Again, thank you for all that you have been doing for them. With your donation we can at least pay some of the bills coupled with inflation in prices of goods and services in our country. These have caused some challenges in running our day-to-day activities.

The financial situation in our country in particular is not very good. Most people are not able to do their business like selling the product they produce vegetable they grow. So, it has become a huge challenge for families to get their basic needs. This has led to an increase in prices of product as the price of corn has increased from TZS 40,000/= the former price to TZS 180,000/= current price, the price of wheat per 50kg has increased from TZS 58,000/= the former price to TZS 120,000/= current price, the price of beans per 100kg has increased from TZS 120,000/= the former price to TZS 300,000/= current price, price of cooking oil per 50 liters has increased from TZS 45,000/= the former price to TZS 95,000/= current price, also price of sugar per 50kg has increased from TZS 48,000/= the former price to TZS 130,000/= the current price!!!

Humbly and confidently, we therefore ask that you continue supporting us, especially now the operating cost have increased. Thank you again for taking time out of your busy day to support the future of the youth here in kilema. We pray to the almighty God to bless and give you good health always.

Sincerely Yours in Christ,

MS. PHILOMENA T. LYAMUYA

PRINCIPAL

PAPA BRIDGE KILEMA VTC

PAPA BRIDGE KILEMA PARISH VTC P. O. Box 3041